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09D.  

 

Update on Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A)  

 

BACKGROUND 

The Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) grant aims to improve roadway safety by reducing or 

eliminating roadway fatalities and serious injuries through Safety Action Plans that address all users, 

including pedestrian, bicyclists, public transportation users, motorists, personal conveyance and 

micromobility users, and commercial vehicle operators. Safety Action Plans will be publicly available 

documents that develop holistic, well-defined strategies to prevent roadway fatalities and serious injuries. 

 

CURRENT SITUATION 

The Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) grant opportunity for federal fiscal year 2022 closed on 

9/15/2022. The Houston-Galveston Area Council submitted an application for an Action Plan grant on 

behalf of the region to secure these important funds. The following list of Joint Applicant and Partners 

demonstrates the continued coordination among our region to address the transportation safety crisis 

facing us.  

 

Joint Applicants 

• City of Conroe 

• City of Galveston 

• City of Friendswood 

• City of La Marque 

• City of League City 

• City of Missouri City 

• City of Pearland 

• City of Sugar Land 

• Waller County 

• Gulf Coast Rail District 

• Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris County (METRO) 

Partners 

• BayTran 

• Harris County  

• City of Houston 

• East End Management District 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

For Information and Discussion 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 


